
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (REVISED) 
FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

2025 TOOELE CITY WELLS PROJECT 
 
Tooele City ("City") is soliciting a Request for Qualification (RFQ) from interested engineering 
firms to provide engineering consultation, design, and services during construction for the 2025 
Tooele City Wells Project ("Project").  The City was recently awarded $4 Million federal funding 
to assist with development of additional ground water resources.  The City invites interested 
engineering firms to provide the City with qualifications to perform the work. 
 
The scope of work which is anticipated would include,  
 

1.   Drilling of two (2) exploratory boreholes on existing properties that the City has selected, 
and; 

 
2.   Evaluation of information obtained from the exploratory boreholes (e.g., geologic, water 

quality, and potential aquifer yielding data, etc.), and; 
 

3.   Proceeding with design, permitting and drilling a production well on the preferred site 
based upon borehole data evaluation, and; 

 
4.   Design, permitting and construction of a well house and related appurtenances  

 
The final extent of the scope of engineering services provided under this selection process will 
be limited based upon availability of sufficient water quality, well yield, and available funding. 
 
A full copy of the Request for Qualifications may be obtained by contacting: 
 

Jamie Grandpre 
Public Works Director 

Tooele City Corporation 
(435) 843-2130 

jamieg@tooelecity.gov 
 
To be responsive to this request for professional services, all interested firms must submit an 
SOQ no later than 5:00 P.M. on Thursday January 9, 2025.  The submission shall not exceed 
15 single-sided pages in length, resumes excluded. The electronic submission should be in PDF 
format and submitted to jamieg@tooelecity.gov by the above deadline.  Any submission 
failing to clearly present all the requested information or failing to be in the requested format 
may be considered non-responsive and rejected.  
 
Unsolicited supplementary information and materials received after the deadline will not be 
considered in the evaluation. All firm submissions, including electronic media, will become and 
remain the property of the City. 
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